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We object to the appointment of Mr. Funderburk.  His firm has represented the Port of Los
Angeles for legal services until February 28, 2014.
 
Board of Harbor Commissioners has been discussing their own Utility including offsite solar
installations at recent commission meetings.  They would no longer purchase utilities from
LADWP.
 
This would be a Conflict of Interest.
 
Joyce Dillard
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